
High Meadow Cooperative No. 1, Inc.
c/o Stillman Management Realty Corp.

440 Mamaroneck Avenue, S 512
Harrison, New York 10528

914-813-1900/fax 914 813-1919

To: All High Meadow Shareholders

Date: September 3, 2024

Re: Electric Bill

You may have noticed that your recent Metergy bill was significantly higher than usual. This feels
like deja vu from last year.

The board has been in contact with Stillman about this since Wednesday, August 28, 2024.
Elizabeth, who is covering for Jenna, and Bridget, both new to High Meadow, have been fully briefed
on last year’s issue. They are reaching out to Metergy to express our concerns and frustration, and
to request a thorough investigation into this matter.

We will continue to follow up until we can get a resolution to this issue.

Thank you!

Board of Directors


